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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON
FUTURE COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA AND WORKLOAD PLANNING

The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) recommends the Pacific Fishery
Management Council, for its March meeting, replace the 2025-26 Biennial Harvest Specifications
& Management Measures — Final with an Update of the HMS RoadMap. The proposed agenda
for the March meeting does not indicate virtual meetings of the HMSAS/Management Team during
the meeting. We seek clarity on when those meetings may be scheduled.
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